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Principal’s Report  

We are thrilled to share the 
success of our Presentation 
Day! I would like to thank the 
unwavering support of our 
incredible supporters and 

donors. Your generosity and encouragement 
have truly made a difference, and we are 
deeply grateful for your contributions. 
Together, we have been able to put up an 
outstanding performance with our dance and 
music items. 

Also, a huge thank you to all the staff at Ebor 
Public School for making the excursion to 
Emerald Beach and surrounds possible. This is 
a task organising the itinerary for this event 
and was thoroughly enjoyed by all students. 

A special note to farewell Mr Neil Druce as he 
moves on to new adventures and won’t be 
returning next year, thank you Neil for stepping 
into this role. 

 

 

 

 

 

I would also like to welcome Ms Natalie McNeill 
to our team who will be stepping in to the 
Acting Principal role from Tuesday to Friday 
and classroom teacher on Monday 2025. 

On behalf of Ebor Public School staff and 
students we would like to wish Lenny McKellar 
and Lynette Marsden all the very best for their 
next stage in learning, moving into the high 
school years, we will miss you both. Also, best 
wishes to Henry Schaeffer who is going into 
Armidale for Year 3 and beyond and Chayse 
Ewan-Collins who will be going into Guyra 
Central for his schooling. 

Presentation Day photos. 

 

        

 

Calendar of Events 
 
Weekly 

Breakfast Club 8am to 8.45am 

Monday – Explicit Learning 

Tuesday – Explicit Learning 

Wednesday – Explicit Learning 

Thursday – Explicit Learning 

Friday – Library & Canteen – Food 

heating day 

 

School hours 

Start time: 8.50am 

Finish time: 2.50pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cr Susan McMichael - Armidale Council  



 

Stone Axe – Roxanne Welsh 

 

P&C – Casey Foster 

 

Dorrigo RSL Sub-Branch – Neville Cox 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

New England Conservatorium of Music 

‘NECOM’ Mega Band Day! 

Ebor Public School students recently began 
learning brass instruments under the 

tutelage of Malcolm Liddell from the New 
England Conservatorium of Music. On the 
22/11/2024 They travelled to Armidale to 

be a part of the Mega Band 2024 workshop 
and performance, along with 70 other 
students from schools in the Armidale 

region. Ebor Public School students are to 
be congratulated on their dedication to 

their lessons and rehearsals. Their musical 
skills grow day by day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Excursion to Emerald Beach and 
Surrounds. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

        

 

     

 



    

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Coming up: 

Wednesday 18 Dec 2024 
Last Day for students 
 
Students return to school on Thursday 6 
February 2025 
 
 

 

 

Keep an eye on the School Bytes calendar 

for upcoming events. 

As well as signing consent notes for 

events/excursions and fees related to 

excursions. 

If you are having any problems with School 

Bytes, please see Fiona in the office for 

advice. 

 

 
 
End of Term 4 for students: 
Wednesday 18 December 
2024 
 
Start of Term 1 2025 for 
students: Thursday 6 February 
2025 


